
 

October 2023 

 
Dear Parents/ carers 

 
Re:   Consent Day 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you about an upcoming Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) 
education talk that is scheduled to take place on Monday, 23 October 2023. 

The PSHE Consent Talk is a crucial educational session designed to educate and inform our students 

about the importance of consent, respectful relationships and boundaries. The talk aims to empower 

students with essential knowledge and understanding to make informed decisions about their own 

relationships and interactions. 

This talk will be conducted throughout the day for different year groups, ensuring age-appropriate 

content and discussion. The key aspects covered during the talk will include: 

Understanding Consent: Students will learn about what consent means, the importance of clear 

communication and respecting others' boundaries. Healthy Relationships: Discussions will focus on 

what constitutes a healthy relationship, recognising signs of an unhealthy relationship and fostering 

mutual respect and trust. Cyber Safety: Students will be educated about staying safe online, the 

impact of social media on relationships and the responsible use of technology. Self-Awareness and 

Decision Making: Students will be encouraged to reflect on their values, beliefs and personal 

boundaries to make informed decisions in various life situations. 

We respect and understand that as parents and guardians, you have the right to remove your child 

from this session if you do not wish for them to attend. If you choose to do so, kindly notify us in 

writing or via email by Wednesday, 18 October 2023 to pshe@stpetersacademy.org.uk  

 

Your involvement and support in your child's education are highly valued and we encourage an open 

dialogue between home and school. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, 

please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in creating a safe and informed educational 

environment for our students. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr C B Newbould-Smith 
PSHE Subject Lead and Teacher of PE 
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